
 

 

 
 
 
August 2, 2016 
 
 

Jeremy Hanson, Esq. 
Law Office of Jeremy K. Hanson 
7344 Magnolia Avenue, Suite 23 
Riverside, CA 92504-3819 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hanson: 
 
This letter serves to confirm that the American Inns of Court Foundation has approved the 
bylaws submitted by the Leo A. Deegan American Inn of Court of Riverside, CA.  The 
establishment of bylaws for your Inn strengthens your Inn, supports institutional memory and 
keeps it on course for the future. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 571-319-4709, if you or others have any further questions or 
need materials or information.  
 
With kind regards, 

 
Caryn Worcester, CAE 
Director of Chapter Relations, Western Region 
 
 
CC: Cecily Winmill, Chapter Administrator 


